
 

 

 

Megan Floyd Desnoyers 

 

Dear Megan: 

 

I enjoyed seeing you on Monday.  Time will tell whether we made progress.   

 

I am enclosing copies of the Manchester notes that we have thus far located in the HSCA collection.  

This is probably a complete set of what Mr. Manchester made available to the HSCA, although there 

is the possibility that other records may be located in the future. 

 

We look forward to receiving a copy of your draft “punch list.”  As soon as you have completed it, I 

think it would make sense for you, Michelle Combs, and I to talk through the issues and jointly 

prepare a checkoff list to which we all will be able to refer. 

 

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Director of Research and Analysis 

 

 

Enclosures 

 

 


